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Airport Curbside Parking/Illegal Rideshare Solicitation 

ATL Enforcement and the Atlanta Police Department are responsible for the 
safety and security of the world’s busiest airport, and it starts on the 
terminal curbsides. Please make sure that all vehicles on the curb are 
permitted and decaled through the Airport so that the vehicles can be easily 
identified. Any vehicle that fails to comply with the city code will be cited and 
towed off Airport property. 

Use of Airport Security Identification badges and company uniforms in the 
windshield as a form of parking permit is strictly prohibited. All vendors 
should have the proper authorization to park vehicles curbside prior to 
arrival. If an unattended or suspicious vehicle is observed on the terminal 
roadways and curbsides, please notify the 911 dispatch center 
immediately.  

If illegal Rideshare solicitation is observed in the terminals and parking areas, 
please notify Airport law enforcement immediately. Airport employees are 
prohibited from assisting with solicitation activities. Companies and/or 
employees violating this directive will result in the loss of access privileges, 
fines and/or prosecution. 

Remember, Security is Everybody’s Business! 
  The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 
Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient 
airport while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and 
codes. 
If you have questions, please contact the Safety & Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for 
your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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